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Dear Parents 

 

On Thursday 7th March the school will be celebrating ‘World Book Day’. We shall be holding a 

variety of activities throughout the day that are linked to encouraging children to read and share 

their favourite stories. 

 

During the morning we will be holding a book swap, children can bring a book or books to school and 

exchange for a book they would like to read. (Books must be in good condition and names in the 

front cover). 

 

The theme at lunchtime will be Roald Dahl and Revolting (healthy) Recipes – menu to follow. During 

the afternoon, all classes will take part in a special ‘World Book Day’ quiz. Each class will choose a 

team to represent them and will have some very tricky questions to challenge their brains.  

 

On ‘World Book Day’, your child will come home with a ‘story reading star’ activity sheet which 

needs to be evidenced by Monday 8th April. The best entry from each class will receive a prize. On 

7th March your child will also receive a book token that entitles them to either a specific book or 

£1 off a book of their choice. Tokens can be exchanged at major retailers, e.g. Waterstones. 

 

Please support your child in their reading journey. 

 

Regards 

Michaela A Mounfield 

 

Literacy Coordinator 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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